
Rev. James Frazier, II 
 

I am the eldest of two sons born to James and Mary Frazier.  I attended 
Richmond’s public school system and graduated from the Thomas Jefferson 

building of what used to be Jefferson-Huguenot-Wythe High School in 1981.  
Afterwards I completed Virginia Commonwealth University’s (VCU) Pre-
Pharmacy program and immediately enrolled into the Medical College of 

Virginia’s School of Pharmacy.  I received my B.S. in Pharmacy in 1986.  
Currently, I am the president of the Sickle Cell Association of Richmond and 

a board member of the Statewide Sickle Cell Chapters of Virginia.  
 
Additionally, I anticipate graduating with a Master’s of Divinity from the 

Samuel Dewitt Proctor School of Theology at Virginia Union University in the 
Spring of 2016.  I am also an associate minister at Mosby Memorial Baptist 

Church where some of my duties include the Men’s Sunday Fellowship, New 
Member Training and photographer.  I am married to a wonderful woman, 
Deacon Debora Frazier, who only after God has been my greatest source of 

strength, support and love.   


